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Materiel and Procurement Services  

200 Kent Street, Station 9S018  

Ottawa, Ontario  

K1A 0E6 

 

September 12, 2016 

 

Subject:  Invitation to Tender: FP802-160204  

 

Title:  CCG Kenora - Marine Railway Repairs 
Work site location:  Kenora, ON 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM: No. 1  

 

Further to the above mentioned Invitation to Tender documentation previously posted on the 

Government Electronic Tendering Site (GETS), BuyandSell.gc.ca, Addendum (#1) is hereby 

issued. 

 

Department of Fisheries and Oceans  

 

Bid Closing Date:  Thursday, September 15, 2016  

Time:    14:00 Hours (2:00 pm) Eastern Daylight Time (EDT)  

RFP File No:   FP802-160204 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

 

Q1 - Does the rail have to be adjusted vertically? 

A1 - The expectation is that the rail be adjusted vertically were reasonable using plant otherwise 

contemplated to complete the remaining tasks identified herein. 

Q2 - Can the rail be adjusted horizontally without moving the ties/sleepers? 

A2 - It is expected that the rails can be aligned without adjustment to the underlying supporting 

infrastructure (ties and sleepers) 

Q3 - Are there any restrictions on placement of silt curtain regarding boat movement at the base? 

A3 - The eastern face of the wharf is to be maintained clear of obstruction unless otherwise 

approved in writing by Project Authority 



  FP802-160204 

Q4 - Can the holes for cross tie rods (26) be burned or do they have to be drilled? 

A4 - Diameter of holes must not exceed tolerance as stipulated in CAN CSA S-16.   Holes are to 

be of uniform and consistent diameter. Holes will need to be drilled or burned and rheemed. 

Q5 - Can you provide more information on the existing “Tower” that is to be removed. 

A5 - Section 024116 Demolition of Structures, Item 3.4.1 indicating “Salvage the existing tower 

complete with all lighting equipment and related appurtenances” is to be stricken or otherwise 

omitted from requirements. 

 

 

 

 

All other Terms and Conditions for this requirement remain unchanged. 

 

 

Tenderers are to acknowledge this Addendum by signing in the space provided below and 

enclosing a copy of this document with their tender submission.  

 

 

Regards 

 

Bozenna Kazmierczak 

Senior Contracting Officer 

Telephone: (613) 993-8935 

Email: Bozenna.Kazmierczak@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

 

 

 

 

RECEIPT ACKNOWLEDGED  

 

Name of Company___________________________________________  

 

Signature ___________________________________________________ 

mailto:Bozenna.Kazmierczak@dfo-mpo.gc.ca

